
MRG, LP 
CE Pad 

Agreement for Not Providing Water Service Attestation 
 

MRG, LP, does not intend to acquire water from the City of Loveland nor require city 
water sewer infrastructure.  

MRG, LP, will purchase water from a third-party provider that is approved for industrial 
usage. The contract is still in progress. 

Landscaping will be maintained by placing a freshwater cistern on location; water for the 
cistern will be delivered to the location via truck. 

 

 

X

 
Jessica Donahue 

Compliance Specialist on behalf of MRG, LP 

 

 

 


